
February 21, 2025 (Through Listing Centre)

The Manager,
Dept. of Corporate Services
B S E Limited
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,
Fort, Mumbai- 400 001

Dear Sir,

Sub: Update on fire incident (Unit-7) – Insurance Claim update
Ref: Regulation 30(4)/(6)read with Schedule III of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015(Listing Regulations).

We refer our following earlier Letters on fire incident happened on June 13, 2023 in one 
building of our Unit-7 situated at Plot No. 1915, Phase -V, Rai Industrial Estate, Sonipat-
131029 (Haryana): 

- Letter dated Jun. 13, 2023 (Intimation of fire incident) 
- Letter dated Jun. 16, 2023 (Update on fire incident-Resumption of Production)
- Letter dated Oct. 13, 2023 (Update on fire incident-Insurance Claim submission)
- Letter dated Sep. 10, 2024 (Updated on interim payment/ad-hoc payment of Rs. 30 

 Crores received from the Insurer)

On above matter, we wish to further update as under:

- Today, the Company has received a sum of Rs. 20 Crores (Rupees Twenty 
Crores) as 2nd interim payment / ad-hoc payment from the Insurer.    

- The final assessment of the claim is under process and will be updated in due course 
of time.  

This is for your information please.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,
For Fiem Industries Limited

Arvind K. Chauhan
Company Secretary



February 21, 2025

The Manager,
Listing Department,
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051

Dear Sir,

Sub: Update on fire incident (Unit-7) – Insurance Claim update
Ref: Regulation 30(4)/(6)read with Schedule III of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015(Listing Regulations).

We refer our following earlier Letters on fire incident happened on June 13, 2023 in one 
building of our Unit-7 situated at Plot No. 1915, Phase -V, Rai Industrial Estate, Sonipat-
131029 (Haryana): 

- Letter dated Jun. 13, 2023 (Intimation of fire incident) 
- Letter dated Jun. 16, 2023 (Update on fire incident-Resumption of Production)
- Letter dated Oct. 13, 2023 (Update on fire incident-Insurance Claim submission)
- Letter dated Sep. 10, 2024 (Updated on interim payment/ad-hoc payment of Rs. 30 

 Crores received from the Insurer)

On above matter, we wish to further update as under:

- Today, the Company has received a sum of Rs. 20 Crores (Rupees Twenty 
Crores) as 2nd interim payment / ad-hoc payment from the Insurer.    

- The final assessment of the claim is under process and will be updated in due course 
of time.  

This is for your information please.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,
For Fiem Industries Limited

Arvind K. Chauhan
Company Secretary
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